Happy Healthy Sheep photo contest winners announced
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The New Mexico Livestock Board received 152 photo entries for its Happy Healthy Sheep photo
contest. Photos were presented anonymously to judges who picked their top three. The first

place winner receives a $100 gift card and a letter from the New Mexico Woolgrowers
Association.

It was a fun contest with lots of great entries. NMLB thanked all who participated.

The first place photo was a photo from Stevi Fox of Roswell.

Second place was a photo from Helen Chavez of Belen; and Chavez also took third place. The
winning photos will be featured in the December issue of the New Mexico Stockman magazine.
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